
 
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Munjoy Hill Neighborhood Organization <info@munjoyhill.org> 
To: info@munjoyhill.org  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 at 05:21:16 PM EDT 
Subject: Food Truck Survey: Comment on Pilot Program through this Friday; MHNO First Friday Photos; Needlework 
Sundays at Hill House 
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Proudly serving Portland's Munjoy Hill neighborhood since 1979. 
  

 

 

 

  

SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS ABOUT THE FOOD TRUCKS IN 
THE VICINITY OF THE EASTERN PROM UNTIL FRIDAY 

 



 

 

Take Survey Until 
Friday at 4:30 

The City is collecting 
comments about food 
trucks in or near the 
Eastern Prom Park through 
Friday, October 14th at 
4:30 pm. In 2021, the food 
trucks were at the top of 
the Park, on the Eastern 
Prom roadway (left). Due to 
concerns about 
environmental impacts, 
pedestrian safety, trash, 
and other quality of life 
issues, in 2022, as a pilot 
program, the food trucks 
were relocated to a lower 
parking lot off Cutter Street. 
As the review of the pilot 
program begins, share your 
comments and 
observations by completing 
a survey at: 
https://portland.civilspace.i
o/en/projects/31 
(Click this link and scroll 
down to take survey.) 

 

 

 

  

MHNO HOSTS LIVELY OCTOBER FIRST FRIDAY 

 

 

Jamie Isaacson holds Carol Connor's creations to 
usher in the fall season, made by painting lobster 
buoys. 

 

 

Paintings by Douglas Burnor were admired by 
many in attendance. 

 



 

Linocut prints by David Connor, including Munjoy 
Hill, maritime and marine themes, were a hit. 

 

 

Neighbors enjoyed indoor and outdoor space at the 
Hill House on the crisp fall evening. 

 

Please watch for more information about MHNO's First Friday event on November 4th, 5-8 pm, 
which will feature two Munjoy Hill authors sharing their recent works. 

 

 

 

  

MHNO Hosts Weekly Gatherings of Needlecrafters, 
Sundays, 3-5 pm 

Work on Your Latest Project and Join the 
Conversation -- All Levels Welcome! 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PRESIDENT'S NOTE: 
 

Happy Autumn on Munjoy Hill! 



 

We are still in the process of cautiously opening up our “Hill House” at 92 
Congress Street to in-person activities. We are welcoming all hand 
needlecrafters on Sunday afternoons from 3-5 and have another First Friday 
event planned for November. 
 

At this time, masks are optional, but encouraged as we seem to be seeing more 
neighbors testing positive lately, an anecdotal observation which is supported by 
the elevated Covid virus concentration levels at the East End wastewater 
treatment station. 
 

Stay tuned for more information about a possible Halloween children and pet 
parade in Fort Sumner Park – we are still looking for volunteers to help plan and 
prepare this event. Wouldn’t it be fun to step up our East End Halloween game? 
Drop us a line at info@munjoyhill.org with any ideas, suggestions or offers to 
help!  
 

If you are a member of the MHNO and are interested in sitting in on the Board of 
Director's monthly meeting, please join us. If we are meeting in-person as we 
currently plan for November, join us at 92 Congress Street at 6:00 p.m. on 
Monday, November 7th. (However, depending on exposures and test results, we 
might have to revert to zoom. If you send a request to info@munjoyhill.org and 
we are back to zoom, a link will be forwarded.) 

 

To join or rejoin as a member, please visit www.munjoyhill.org and click on "Join 
Us." 

 

Hope to see you soon, 
 
 

Maggy Wolf 
m.wolf@munjoyhill.org 

President 
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